
NEWS RELEASE 
 

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA  COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO 
Post Office Box 120128 San Diego, CA  92112-0128 

 

 

 

Release: Immediately Contact:     Karen Dalton 

Date: 08/07/14 Phone: (619) 450-5353 

    

 

 

San Diego Superior Court  

Announces Planned Website Closure 
sdcourt.ca.gov closed for routine maintenance 

 

 

The San Diego Superior Court website, sdcourt.ca.gov, will be down for 

maintenance on Saturday, August 9, 2014 from 8:00AM – 1:00PM.  The internet 

shutdown affects all San Diego Superior Court webpages including: 

 

• General web pages  

• Accessing Court Records  

• Court Index 

• E-Filing 

• Mediator Search   

• Register of Actions  

•  Online Payment System,  

• Jury services including postponement of jury service  

• 5 Day calendars 

• Family Law Online Workshops  

• Tentative Rulings  

• Probate Notes  

• Court Activity Scheduler  

• Inbound E-mail. 

 

All San Diego Superior Court web service should be restored by 1:00PM on 

Saturday, August 9, 2014. 

 

#   #   #  

 


